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  February Newsletter 

Welcome to our February edition of our 
newsletter! We are excited to share what 
we have all been learning about and our 
experiences throughout the month. 
Spring is in the air and the children have 
noticed the days are getting brighter. A 
highlight in the month of February was 
Valentine's Day. We made cards to show 
our families how much we appreciate 
them, and we explored love and 
gratitude. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

During the month of February, we had a 
lot of fun in the Wobbler room. We 
provided lots of opportunities to create 
art. This promoted the children’s fine 
motor skills. We explored mark-making 
and learned about shapes by painting 
with balls and squares in cardboard. We 
also made Valentine’s Day cards for our 
families. 

Wobbler Room 

 

Rainbow Room 

 This month we spoke about the weather, Valentine's Day, dinosaurs, and 
Spring. The weather is part of our everyday lives. Each day we learned about a 
new type of weather with different arts and crafts and activities. The parachute 
was everyone's favourite. 

We made cards and crafts for Valentine’s Day for the people we love. One of 
the children showed a lot of interest in dinosaurs, so following our children’s 
lead we decided to have a week about dinosaurs. Our final week we began 
Spring. The days are getting longer, and the flowers are starting to grow, we 
had great fun learning about it. 
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In February, we learned about Valentine’s Day, 
Pancake Tuesday, musical instruments and much 
more. The toddlers really enjoyed making 
beautiful art for their families. We made colourful 
Valentine’s cards, hearts and flowers in class 
which they loved! Sticking with the theme of 
Valentine’s Day, we also made pink play dough 
from scratch and had great fun making pretend 
pancakes and donuts with the play dough. 

The toddlers have a great interest in music and 
dance! We had so much fun exploring new 
musical instruments and their sounds, while 
making our own music. Sensory exploration was 
another theme for the month of February which 
the children enjoyed. The children got the 
opportunity to finger paint, and paint with 
sponges while exploring both the soft and tough 
sides of the sponge.   

~Toddler Room~ 

~ECCE Room~ 
In the month of February, we explored the children’s 
interest and learned about the life cycle of a frog. We 
also made healthy and delicious kiwi smoothies! 

We also learned about fire safety. We did many fire 
drills, and the children made their own fire engines. 

We also celebrated Valentine's Day by making 
Valentine's cards and delicious rice krispies cakes with 
marshmallows. 

We also learned about dinosaurs and discussed how to 
take care of our bodies, like brushing teeth and 
washing ourselves. What a busy month!! 


